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Mail-In voting is extremely important and convenient to allow all people to be 

represented fairly, despite physical ability or work schedules. It also allows more 

thoughtful research into the candidates. Ending the mail-in voting option will reduce 

voter participation and therefore the strength of our democracy. KEEP MAIL IN 

VOTING! It is part of what makes our state great!!!!  


